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Summer School report is finished.  This will mean more money for the district.  The MTSS Team is 

planning our next late start on December 4.  We will communicate common behaviors in common areas 

and ask teachers to develop expectations.  Superintendent guardrails and progress measures will be 

complete by the board meeting.   

Mr. Dietchman and I met with each teacher and talked about things we do well and things we can 

improve.  We shared the major takeaways at staff meetings the week before Thanksgiving.  The major 

takeaways are that communication is getting better.  However, we are working on ways to improve 

communication.  We are going to start by having bi-monthly staff meetings beginning in January.  We 

stressed the importance of doing things that focus on positive student behaviors.  We are talking about 

handing out tickets when we see positive behaviors during recess and the tickets thrown into a drawing 

for prizes.  We also talked about making positive phone calls home.  Another takeaway is improving 

teacher and board relationships.  Getting the community and parents involved in our school is another 

piece of feedback we received. 

We have a month of exciting activities and dress up days planned for our school during December.  The 

school Christmas Concert is Thursday, December 12.  Grades Pre-K – 6 will be at 1:30 and grades 7 – 12 

will be at 7pm.  School movie and teacher appreciation lunch will be Friday, December 13 with an early 

release at 2pm.  Teachers will have work time in the building at 2pm until the end of the work day. 


